
Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Govt. College 
New Town, Rajarhat 

Notice No.: 1033 

NOTICE 

Date: 26/09/2023 

A symposium on gender-sensitization will be held on Tuesday, 3r October, 
2023, 1:1SPM onwards in Room No.19. The programme is being organized by 
the Department of Sociology in collaboration with Internal Complaint 
Committee for Prevention of Sexual Harassment and IQAC. 

make it a success. 
All the stakeholders of this institution are requested to attend the programme to 

Principal 
Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Govt. College 

New Town 
Principal 
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